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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Christmas Fun...Thank you for your wonderful response to Christmas Jumper Day on Friday, which 
has generated a great contribution to Save the Children. This event brought a great deal of joy, 
with the children sporting all manner of Christmas clothing for the day.  

Christmas dinner was a huge success - our thanks to the kitchen staff who made the event so 
special for all of the children. (See our Facebook page for photos.) 

Foodbank Plea 

This is the final call for Foodbank donations of: 

tinned fish, 

tinned fruit 

and deodorant. 

We appreciate how busy you are as Christmas approaches. It is so sad to know that there are 
children on the Wirral who will be dreading the Christmas holiday because as the school term ends, 
so does their guarantee of at least one full meal in the day.  

Your contributions are reaching families in acute need.  

Thank you for your profound generosity. 

‘Joy is a way of looking at the world and choosing to see it as God’s world, infused with God’s 
grace and love.’ Paul Brian Campbell SJ 

We ponder these words as we approach the third week of Advent. This is the week in which we 
light the one pink candle on the Advent wreath, the candle representing joy, in our preparations 
for Christ’s birth. 

And so we pray: 

May we choose to see 
Your love in our world, Father. 
Fill us with Your grace. 
Infuse our thoughts, our words and our deeds 
With Your joy, this Christmastide. 

Wishing you joy, 
OLOP Team 


